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STOCKTON-ON-TEES BOROUGH COUNCIL 
IMPERIAL AVENUE & IMPERIAL CRESCENT, NORTON 

TRAFFIC CALMING SCHEME 
 

In accordance with the Highways (Road Humps) Regulations 1999, Sections 90A and 90C of the 
Highways Act 1980 and Section 23 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, Stockton-on-Tees Borough 
Council hereby give notice of its proposal to introduce a traffic calming scheme, namely the construction of 
three round top road humps, two on Imperial Avenue and one on Imperial Crescent. The location of the 
road humps is specified in the Schedule below. The humps shall have an approach gradient of 1:15 that 
will not exceed 75 mm in height, +/- 10% tolerance.  
 
Plans showing the proposed scheme may be examined on the Council’s website (search for Traffic 
Orders) or by contacting the Community Services, Environment and Culture Directorate on 01642 526709 
/ HTD@stockton.gov.uk if you require hard copies of the proposals sending in the post.  If you wish to 
object to the proposals, you should send the grounds for your objection in writing to Transport Strategy 
and Road Safety Manager, Stockton on Tees Borough Council, Municipal Buildings, Church Road, 
Stockton on Tees, TS18 1LD or HTD@stockton.gov.uk by 29th June 2023. 
 
Schedule – Location of Speed Humps 
Imperial Avenue, Norton – Approximately 73 metres [east of its junction with] Norton Road, Norton. 
Imperial Avenue, Norton – Approximately 168 metres [east of its junction with] Norton Road, Norton. 
Imperial Crescent, Norton – Approximately 262 metres [east of its junction with] Norton Road, Norton. 
Dated 8th June 2023 
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